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PA MUFON would like to welcome all the new members. We have 
had a 20% increase in our membership since January. We have 
also added two new Field Investigators and one STAR Team 
member. That brings our Field Investigator staff to 8. We also 
have a number of members taking the course right now and we 
hope to bring our FI staff to 15 by the years end.  
   
We are still in need of Field Investigators in the western part of 
the state, so if you live in that area and would like to become a 
Field Investigator for MUFON email Chief Investigator S. 
Witkowski at butch221@dejazzd.com or 
mufon11555@dejazzd.com.  
   
   
PA MUFON has investigated 21 cases since January and have 5 
in progress now. As far as national standings go, we are still in 
the top 10 in CMS . That standing is due to the fine group of Field 
Investigators we have out there.  
   
PA MUFON State Director John Ventre will be hosting a UFO-
Paranormal Conference, October 25 2008 at Westmoreland 
Community College . See www.12-21-2012-a-prophecy.com or 
email John at jventre1@comcast.net for more information.  
   
PA MUFON and S.E.A.R.C.H will be hosting a public UFO 
Awareness Day on May 17 2008 at the East Shore Library in 
Harrisburg PA from 10AM to 5PM . For more information contact 
C.I. S. Witkowski at butch221@dejazzd.com or 
mufon11555@dejazzd.com.     
   
   
PA MUFON would also like to thank Steve Groff of S.E.A.R.C.H for 
his help in putting together our first public UFO Awareness Day. 
Steve and his group are located in Harrisburg and cover 



everything from the Paranormal to Bigfoot and UFO’s along with 
many other strange happenings in our state. For information on 
how to join their group contact sgroff@paonline.com  
   
   
PA MUFON is still engaged in the investigations of the Kecksburg 
and Carbondale crashes and anyone with information can email 
mufon11528@epix.net or mufon11555@dejazzd.com  
   
   
TO FIELD INVESTIGATORS ONLY: We will be adding a secure 
page to our website in the near future. It will be for FI use only 
and will need a password to enter it. Investigators will be able to 
discuss cases with each other on a secure page. If you have any 
other things you would like listed or added please contact C.I. S. 
Witkowski at butch221@dejazzd.com  
   
   
Things to do in April:  
7th Annual Pennsylvania Paranormal Conference April 12 2008 
contact Rick Fisher at www.paranormalpa.com  
   
   
Things to do in May:  
Spirit Day in May event put on by Spirit Society of Pennsylvania, 
May 3 2008 for info contact www.spiritsocietyofpa.com for more 
information. 
   
     
PA MUFON UFO Public Awareness Day May 17 2008 , read above 
for information.  
   
   
“KEEP YOU EYES TO THE SKY ”  
   
   
Thank you for your time and dedication.  



S. Witkowski , PA MUFON Chief Investigator / PA MUFON State 
Section Director. 
 


